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January 16, 2004 NRC 2004-0008
10 CFR 50.54(q)

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington DC 20555

Point Beach Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2

Dockets 50-266 and 50-301

License Nos. DPR-24 and DPR-27

Request For Withdrawal Of Emergency Action Level Revision Approval Request

Reference: 1. Letter (NRC 2003-0113) from A. J. Cayia (NMC) to NRC Document
Control Desk, “Emergency Plan and Emergency Plan Implementing
Procedure Changes,” dated November 25, 2003.

On November 25, 2003, Nuclear Management Company, LLC (NMC) submitted
proposed changes to the Point Beach Nuclear Plant (PBNP) emergency preparedness
program (Reference 1) to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC). The proposed
changes to Emergency Plan Implementing Procedure (EPIP) 1.2 and Emergency Plan
Section 5.0 were submitted to the NRC for review and approval pursuant to the
requirements of 10 CFR 50.54(q).

As a result of a conference call conducted between members of the NRC staff and NMC
on January 7, 2004, PBNP has re-evaluated the need for the submittal and has
determined that the request is no longer desired. Therefore, NMC requests that the
submittal (Reference 1) provided to the NRC on November 25, 2003 be withdrawn.

This letter contains no new commitments and no revisions to existing commitments.

cc.  Regional Administrator, Region i, USNRC
Project Manager, Point Beach Nuclear Plant, NRR, USNRC
NRC Resident inspector - Point Beach Nuclear Plant
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